
Good morning everyone, this Dr. Bickert, Superintendent of Schools 

 

Yesterday, Education Secretary Dr. Ryan Stewart provided the final approval for us to officially return to 

school in the hybrid model beginning Tuesday, September 8th. 

As you know, we will begin by bringing back elementary students in grades (pre-K thru 5th grade) in a 

Blue/Gold hybrid model.  Middle and high school students will continue in remote learning until 

Tuesday, October 13th. 

Communication about reopening processes and procedures for both Sierra Vista Primary and White 

Mountain Elementary are ongoing.  Bus route information has already been posted.  

Please know that following health and safety protocols will require us to be a little more patient and 

understanding regarding student drop-off and pick-up.  We thank you for your support in advance. 

If you have any questions regarding your child’s return to school, please contact your child’s school or 

teacher. 

Please continue following all health and safety guidelines for our students and community. 

Have a safe, holiday weekend and  

Welcome Back To School! 


